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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 7 Mid-Year Examina�ons 
 
As we approach the end of a highly successful Autumn term, we wanted to take this opportunity to reflect 
on the fantas�c start our Year 7 students have made at The Gilberd School and to share some key 
informa�on regarding the upcoming Mid-Year Examina�ons in January. 
 
The transi�on to secondary school can o�en be a significant adjustment, but we are delighted to say that 
Year 7 have embraced this change with enthusiasm, resilience, and a willingness to engage with 
everything the school has to offer. Our induc�on days and evenings provided an excellent founda�on for 
building new friendships and familiarising students with our school rou�nes. Since then, we have been 
thrilled to see Year 7 immersing themselves in the wide range of opportuni�es available to them. 
 
This term, students have taken part in numerous ac�vi�es and events that have helped them setle into 
school life and develop both academically and personally. Highlights include our Year 7 Movie Night, 
where the sense of community and fun was truly evident, and the speaking workshops that showcased 
their developing skills and confidence. Addi�onally, it has been fantas�c to see so many students ge�ng 
involved in our extensive range of clubs and ac�vi�es, reflec�ng their enthusiasm and commitment to 
making the most of their �me at The Gilberd School. We are incredibly proud of all they have achieved so 
far. 
 
Looking ahead, we would like to inform you about the Mid-Year Examina�ons, which will take place from 
13th January. These exams are an important part of our assessment process, providing an opportunity for 
students to demonstrate their learning and progress across the curriculum, however it is important that 
we stress that we do not want students to worry about these examina�ons, just simply try their best. Not 
all subjects will have formal examina�ons; more details about which subjects will be assessed and the 
nature of these assessments will be available via Go4Schools. 
 
To support students in their prepara�on, we have already held an assembly focused on revision 
techniques, and tutors and subject teachers will be working with students to reinforce these skills. To 
further assist you and your child, we have atached a revision guide here, which outlines topics and 
resources to help students prepare effec�vely. We encourage you to explore this guide together, as your 
support and encouragement will play a crucial role in ensuring they feel confident and ready for their 
assessments. 
 
  

https://gilberdcom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mwi_gilberd_com/EeS3qt3WvRlDuvrp3837RJwB7Ys2sVjA74TjQWeNuLpZAw?e=kV7M5i


The Gilberd School 
Part of the Alpha Trust 

  

  
 

 

Headteacher: Mr J Mitchell 
Brinkley Lane, Colchester, Essex CO4 9PU 

Tel:  01206 842211   Email:  admin@gilberd.com   Website:  www.gilberd.com 
  

Alpha Trust 

Registered in England and Wales Company No 07755713 Registered office:  Norman Way, Colchester, Essex CO3 3US 

 
 
 
 
Finally, we want to reiterate how proud we are of the way Year 7 have embraced the opportuni�es and 
challenges of their first term at The Gilberd School. Their posi�vity, engagement, and hard work have 
been exemplary, and we are excited to see their con�nued growth as they move into the Spring term. 
Thank you for your ongoing support, which has been invaluable in helping your child setle so successfully 
into school life. 
 
We wish you and your families a res�ul and enjoyable fes�ve season. If you have any ques�ons about the 
upcoming Mid-Year Examina�ons or require further support, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Wilby   Ms Sumner 
Head of Year 7   Assistant Head of Year 7 
 
 
 


